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NEwsS RELEASE

February 26, 2015

2015-16, 2016-17 School Enrollments Released

The enrollment totals of IHSAA member schools which will be used in the reclassification and realignment process have been
announced. Classifications will be set and published within the next two weeks. The realignment of sectionals in each team sport
will take place in April with those realignment plans being presented to the IHSAA Executive Committee for approval on May 4,
2015.

The enrollment figures, the total of boys and girls in grades 9-12, were submitted by the schools to the Indiana Department of
Education last fall and are used to determine the classifications in the sports of baseball, boys and girls basketball, football, boys and
girls soccer, softball and volleyball, the next two school years.
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About the Indiana High School Athletic Association, Inc. (IHSAA)

The IHSAA is a voluntary, not-for-profit organization that is self-supporting without the use of tax monies. Since its founding in 1903,
the Association’s mission has been to provide wholesome, educational athletics for the secondary schools of Indiana. Its member high
schools - public, institutional, parochial and private — pay no annual membership fee or incur entry fees to play in the Association’s
tournaments. A state tournament series is conducted annually in 21 sports, 10 for girls, 10 for boys and one co-ed (unified track and
field). A 19-person board of directors, elected by member school principals, governs the organization.
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http://www.ihsaa.org/Portals/0/ihsaa/documents/quick%20resources/Enrollments%2014151617.pdf

